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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  September 19, 2024 
 
RE: Addendum to Memorandum of Understanding with Uptown Jackson 

Revitalization Organization Regarding Wayfinding Signage 
 

 

Attached is a first draft of an addendum to an existing Memorandum of Understanding 

with Uptown Jackson Revitalization Organization.  This amendment relates to the 

wayfinding signage design and plan they have previously presented.  This signage is part 

of UJRO’s commitment for use of the AARPA funds provided by the City. 

The Board can make any changes desired before the final version is submitted to UJRO 

for signature.  The Uptown Director Erin Ruessler was also provided a copy of this draft 

for concurrent review by their board. 

As always, if you have any questions, please contact me at jsanders@jacksonmo.org or 

573-243-2300 x 2031. 
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